
Hello!
My name is Hugo Söderholm. This 
autumn, I’m beginning my master’s 

studies in Computer Engineering here at 
Åbo Akademi in Turku. I originally come 

from Vaasa, a slightly more northern city 
in Finland. In life, I have a wide range of 
interests. Some of my favorites include

bouldering, spicy food, spending time in 
nature or with friends and everything 
related to computers. Although I have 

yet to go on an exchange myself, I will be 
trying my best to make your stay here in 

Finland as comfortable as possible. 
If any questions arise, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me at 
hugo.soderholm@abo.fi

See you soon!

mailto:hugo.soderholm@abo.fi

	Bild 1: Hello!

